
From: Wood, Aaron
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/20/2012 8:56:44 AM
Subject: FW: Metrology Lab update

Attachments: SC State Lab Letter Update.pdf

Christian,
I want to confirm you received the attached updated estimate.  Have a great Thanksgiving Holiday!
Sincerely,  
 
Aaron Wood
(803) 734-2182
SC Department of Agriculture
www.agriculture.sc.gov
 
From: Wood, Aaron 

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 8:50 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Weathers, Hugh

Subject: Metrology Lab update
 
Good morning Christian,
 
A current turnkey estimate for the metrology lab is attached. Of course you know the bid process will determine 
actual costs – this firm who specializes in metrology lab construction reviewed our requirements, made a site visit 
with the lab director, and provided this as a favor to the agency.   
 
Sincerely,
 
Aaron Wood
Assistant Commissioner, Agency Operations
SC Department of Agriculture
PO Box 11280
Columbia, SC 29211
Ph: (803) 734-2182
www.agriculture.sc.gov
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